
Feedback from CSAC meeting re Servus Fitness – March 26, 2019 

 

 

Walking Track  

- Some concern expressed as to why is this not for just St. Albert residents but came to 

a consensus that they understood the model used and were accepting of this.   

- would be great for people to use during poor weather. 

- very valuable to the community and promotes a sense of inclusion to the community. 

 

80+ Membership 

-  believe this will benefit the current model.  It may decrease barriers for those who may not be 

currently accessing.  May lessen the need for health services and encourage an overall healthy 

active demographic. 

- would like it only available to St. Albert residents – this would provide some additional benefit 

of being a St. Albert resident.  Easier to promote and gain support from the taxpayers.   

 

 

Overall 

- great idea.  Strongly support both motions.  Will assist with combating social isolation 

especially in the winter.   

- concern as to who will carry the burden of making up the lost revenue but understanding that 

this may be through increased memberships or movement to full use memberships or through 

tax revenue.   

- very valuable to the community 

- Concern expressed as to whether or not Servus Place has the capacity to accommodate 

anticipated growth from this. 

 

General consensus that both are favourable initiatives and supported by CSAC 

 


